

learning, caring, preparing

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery

Baldwin Webb Avenue Donnington Telford TF2 8EP

Telephone 01952 386640 email: <u>a2041@taw.org.uk</u>

Headteacher: Mrs C Boddy

18th March 2022

Dear Parents

Regards

Year 1 Teachers

YEAR 1 VISIT TO IRONBRIDGE

As part of Year 1's History topic, where we will be learning about Abraham Darby and his role in the making of Ironbridge, we will be taking the children to Ironbridge on 26th April 2022

We will be travelling by coach (cost covered by school) and will leave school at 9.30am and return before 12 o'clock in time for lunch. The children will wear their school uniforms.

We would appreciate if you could return the slip below by Friday 1st April giving permission for your child to attend.

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher.

	YEAR 1 VISIT TO IRONBRIDGE	
Pupil Name:		Class:
<u>I give</u> permission for my child t on 26 th April 2022	o visit Ironbridge	
\underline{I} do not give permission for my child to visit Ironbridge on 26^{th} April 2022		
Signed:	Print Name	Date: